
. 
NOTICE OF PROPOSED TAX INCREASE 

WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT is proposing 
to increase its property tax revenue. 

- The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT tax on a 
$520,000 residence would increase from $1,127.41 to 
$1,269.55, which is $142.14 per year. 

- The WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT tax on a 
$520,000 business would increase from $2,049.84 to

• 
. $2,308.28, which is $258.44 per year. 

- If the proposed budget is approved, WEBER COUNTY 
SCHOOL DISTRICT would increase its property tax 
budgeted revenue by 5.68% above last year's property tax 
budgeted revenue excluding eligible new growth. 

All concerned citizens are invited to a public hearing on 
the tax increase. 

PUBLIC HEARING 

Date/Time: 

Location: 

8/2/2023 6:00PM 

Weber School District Offices Board Room 
5320 Adams Avenue Parkway 
Ogden 

To obtain more information regarding the tax increase, 
citizens may contact WEBER COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

at 801-476-7800. 

https://2,308.28
https://2,049.84
https://1,269.55
https://1,127.41

